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SEND Parent Appointments  
 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

SEND Parents Meeting 
 
Mrs Nash would like to offer our SEND pupils a 15 minute parent meeting 
and has set aside three days as follows: 
 

Friday 16th May – 9.30am-11.30am 

Monday 19th May – 9.30am-11.30am 

Tuesday 20th May – 1.30pm-3.30am 

 
Parents are invited to book an appointment via the online booking system: 
 

My Child at School (MCAS) (the app or desktop application) 
 

 
 

Please contact the school office if you are having difficulty accessing the 
online booking system; gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or 01885 
483237. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

School Office 
 

http://www.scopay.com/st-peters.hereford.sch.uk
mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

